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November 1, 2023 

 

Greetings to the attendees of the Professional Convention Management 

Association’s annual education luncheon. On behalf of the City of Dunwoody, I 

extend the warmest welcome.  Our community has much to offer, and we are so 

glad you are here. 

 

We are particularly honored that your organization chose the Dunwoody 

Nature Center as the location for your event. It is among the flagships of our 

city, and an important component for education and conservation in our 

community. I hope you will have the opportunity to enjoy the beautiful 22 acres 

of natural forest and trails while you’re here.   

 

Your dive into AI and how it can enhance the meeting industry is certain to be enlightening. Best 

wishes for a truly wonderful event.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Lynn Deutsch 

Mayor 

City of Dunwoody 

 

 


